
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 10 March 2025 

Dear families, 

Our Reception children were amazing on Tuesday in their class assembly. They 

talked with confidence about how they show our school value of love and what 

love means to them. Tristan and Starr planted and watered the seeds, we stood 

back and watched the Reception flowers grow! They led our school in singing 

‘Love in Action’, well done to all! We are looking forward to Mr Kitchen’s Year 

3/4 class assembly on Thursday. 

World Book Day was celebrated in school last week. Years 2 to 6 took part in 

an online poetry workshop with Ian Bland, they gathered with thousands of 

children and teachers across the UK! In the afternoon it was lovely to see classes 

working together and sharing stories with one another. EYFS and Year 1 had fun 

singing Nursery Rhymes throughout the day, beautiful singing could be heard as 

you walked by their classrooms! 

A reminder about uniform expectations; please remember that on PE days only 

white PE T-shirts with either navy or black shorts/ jogging bottoms are to be 

worn - please no branded items.  

Next week we open our school doors to a number of Afghanistan Refugees, who 

will join us on Monday 17th March, and I am sure that you will join with me in 

welcoming them into our school family.  

I hope that you all have a lovely week, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Tuesday 11th March 

Maths Parent Workshop 

 

Wednesday 12th March 

Mini Police Assembly Years 5&6 

 

Thursday 13th March 

Year 3/4 Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 13th March 

Height and Weight Checks 

Reception and Year 6 

 

Thursday 20th March 

Year One and Two Class 

Assembly 

 

Thursday 20th March 

EYFS Trip to Little Jack’s Farm 

 

Friday 21st March  

Red Nose Day (details to follow 

shortly) 

 

Wednesday 26th March 

Easter Bingo (all welcome) 

 

Thursday 27th March 

Quick sticks Tournament  

 

Tuesday 1st April and Wednesday 

2nd April 

Parent consultation meetings 

 

Thursday 3rd April 

Year 5/6D Class Assembly 

 

Friday 4th April 

Values Assembly and last day of 

Term 4 

 

Tuesday 22nd April 

First Day of Term 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We are holding an Easter Raffle in 

school, this will be drawn during our 

Values assembly on the last day of 

term. We are also holding an Easter 

Bingo, all welcome!! 

 

 

Our PTFA have been busy raising 

funds for school. I am delighted to 

share that on 18th July they will be 

paying for the whole school to visit the 

seaside! 

A MASSIVE thank you to our PTFA 

and to you for your continued support 

at the events that the PTFA hold. 


